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It’s All About Presentation!
It’s All About Educating Future Women Leaders!

Purdue University,
Major: Civil Engineering 
Goal: Designing 
Environmental 
Friendly Airports.

Creighton University, 
Major: Psychology, 

Goal: President of the 
United States 2022

University of Notre Dame,
Major: Chemical Engineering,
Goal: Design an economy size

methanol fuel cell

Perform with a professional 
dance company

of Kentucky, Major: Business 

Goal: Entrepreneur
Alice Madjani 05, 

Lori Crosthwait 05, University of  

Kristin Sherrard 05, University 

Kelly Marie Nicholson 05,

Mary Luke Noonan 05,

Arizona, Major: Dance   Goal: 

(502)583-5935 • www.presentationacademy.org
In the spirit of Catherine Spalding, Presentation Academy strives to create a diverse educational community, grounded

in spiritual values, that challenges young women to develop their greatest potential as leaders in a global society.

The Alumnae Newsletter of Presentation Academy
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Margaret Henry Anderson, CPA
President/Shareholder

Anderson, Bryant, Lasky & Winslow, PSC
Vice Chair of Board of Trustees
Chair, Committee on Trustees

Class of 1973

John S. Asher
Vice President Communications

Churchill Downs

Marlene Valla Bohn, RN
Owner/Partner

Holdaway Medical Services, LLC
Class of 1959

Donna Burge Bratcher, RN, MSN
Vice President Patient Care Services

Norton Southwest Hospital
Class of 1967

Brenda C. Bryant
President/Shareholder

Marketing Alliance, Inc.

Alice Bridges, APR
President

CARITAS Foundation

PRESENTATION ACADEMY BOARD OF TRUSTEES
Carolle Jones Clay

Vice President, Director and Commu-
nity Relations

Republic Bank & Trust Co.

Therese G. Crumes
Branch Manager

Stock Yards Bank & Trust Co.
Class of 1975

Charles L. Dannaher, MD
Oncologist/Hematologist

Consultants in Blood Disorders
Chair, Committee on Educational

Matters

Claudia K. Grenough
Attorney and Mediator

Consulting Practice
Class of 1956

Donna Kenney
Vice President of Mission

Caritas Health Services
Spalding University Representative

Class of 1957

Michael E. Lannon
Attorney - Weber & Rose, PSC

Rose Mary Lysinger
Controller

University of Louisville Hospital
Chair, Committee on Finance and Audit

Class of 1973

Anne Rita Mauck, SCN
Community Activist

Chair, Committee on
Development, Recruitment and

External Affairs

Donald McCauley
Regional Operations Manager

SC Johnson Company

Delmar L. Newman, CFA
Senior Vice President Investments

Senior Portfolio Manager
Smith Barney

Barbara Flanders Wine ‘67, Principal
Have you ever heard a song on the radio that takes you back in time? Suddenly, you remember sitting in
geometry class wondering when you would ever be called upon to write a formal proof in real life. You
remember cheering for the Toppers at a basketball game, singing in music class with two fingers between
your teeth. You remember the smell of bacon frying because today is hot brown day. You remember the
feel of the iron steps under your feet and the sound of blaring music from your boyfriend’s car (or
someone’s boyfriend) as you wait for the final bell to ring.

Recently, I joined the senior class at their prom and watched them dance the Electric Slide, glide across the floor to the music of
Frank Sinatra and then scream in delight as they began to gyrate to the beat of songs whose words I was unable to decipher.
Dresses ranged from retro to sleek. The only style missing was the Southern Bell, popular in the 80’s. As I looked at these
beautiful young women, I realized that another generation of Pres girls was about to embark upon the world.

Since 1831, Presentation Academy has played a significant role in the life and culture of Louisville. In addition to being the
oldest school in the metropolitan area, Presentation is an architectural and historic landmark. The Trustees of Presentation
Academy embrace the school’s commitment to its historic location in downtown Louisville. This summer, Presentation begins
to implement Phase I of a five-year master facilities plan. Funds have been secured to begin the exterior repair of the building.

A vision for the future of Presentation includes stellar academics, diversity, service and leadership in a faith-based institution.
An innovative internship program was piloted this school year as a component of the Leadership Curriculum. During the
April meeting, nine impressive seniors presented portfolios to the Board of Trustees. It is our goal that within the next five
years 100% of Presentation seniors will participate in this program.

Academic opportunities continue to abound because of our downtown location. In addition to taking Advanced Placement
courses at Presentation, twenty seniors walk next door to Spalding University and will earn over 250 college credit hours in
courses that include Logic, Calculus II, Archaeology and Introductory College Writing. Many of our students have had the
privilege of taking classes from award winning author Sera Jeter Naslund who was recently bestowed the honor of Poet Laureate.
Presentation artists have displayed their work at the Huff Gallery and the Louisville Free Public Library is used frequently.

Thank you to those alumnae who have committed to the 2004-05 Presentation Academy Annual Fund. If you have not done
so, please consider making a pledge to the future of Presentation. Your gift does make a difference.

Sincerely,

Barbara Flanders Wine ‘67
Principal

Patrick J. Noonan
President and CEO

Whittenberg Construction
Company

Chair, Committee on
Buildings and Grounds

Suzanne Ratkowski
Systems Manager

United Parcel Service

Ann E. Weeks, DNS, RN
Nurse Family Therapist

Professional Speaker and Workshop
Leader

Expert Witness and Legal Consultant
Chair, Board of Trustees

Class of 1958

Barbara Wine
Principal

Presentation Academy
Class of 1967
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Dr. Ann Weeks ‘58, Chair,
Presentation Board of Trustees

May at Presentation is full of
celebrations and promise...there
are the final classes, recognition
events, Spring Concert, and
finally, Graduation. May is also
anniversary month in
Presentation’s history. It was on
May 24, 2004 that the Task Force,
that would become the current
Board of Trustees, met for the first
time.

On that day one year ago the
Presentation community began fulfilling a dream. A dream
of independence, growth, and new ventures all rooted in the
rich traditions that are Pres. Today, one year later, this
dream is becoming a reality.

We are in the process of recruiting a Head of School who
will further our community partnerships and be integral to
fund raising.

This summer major repairs will be made to our school
building including a new roof. Hopefully, the covered
walkway will be just a memory.

We are in the early stages of identifying a future site for the
construction of a Student Activities Center.

Great things have always happened at Pres and even greater
things are on the horizon. Continue to give us your support
and prayers as we do our best, “...for the girls.”

Beth Mattingly Denham ‘83, Executive
Director of Advancement

It’s All About Gratitude!
Thanks to our many and generous benefactors, I
am proud to announce that we have exceeded our
fund raising goals for this current fiscal year!  We
rely on the philanthropy of our alumnae and
friends to continue to accomplish our mission of
educating young women.  I am constantly in awe of
the many “faces of Pres” that help us accomplish
our goals.

My overwhelming emotion is gratitude!

• Gratitude to our alumnae who continue to support our beloved alma
mater through time, talent and treasure.

• Gratitude to the parents who entrust their daughters in our care.

• Gratitude to our “Pres girls” who keep us focused on the awesome
mission started by our founder, Mother Catherine Spalding.

• Gratitude to Mother Catherine Spalding for our existence.

• Gratitude to our faculty and staff for their untiring dedication and service.

• Gratitude to our Board of Trustees for their leadership and vision.

• Gratitude to our many friends for their ongoing presence and support.

Stewardship is an attitude of gratitude and I am proud to celebrate our
success!  As you continue to make your charitable gift choices, please place
Presentation Academy on the top of your philanthropic list!  Your gifts are
proof of your confidence in us and our hopes and plans for the future.

It’s all about Presentation!  It’s all about you!

Within me is infinite power, before me is
endless possibility, around me is boundless
opportunity… Why should I fear?

This quote sits on my desk and I read it
everyday, sometimes more than once a
day. It reminds me that you can’t sit back
and wait for life to happen, you have to
make it happen. I see endless possibilities
everyday for the students here at Pres.
Since Pres is a smaller school every student
is able to have more individual attention
from their teachers and Pres offers many

different courses to meet the needs of all academic levels. Pres girls
not only have the opportunity to take AP courses they are also able to
walk next door to Spalding University and take college classes in an
actual college environment.

Students are also given the opportunity to shadow with someone in a
career that may be of interest to them. Actually they are able to do
this with 3 people in 3 different careers in their sophomore year.
Then as a senior they may intern with that same person in one career
of their choice. I have spoken to several girls upon completion of
their internship and all have felt a total sense of satisfaction at having

Ruth Hans ‘87, Director of Public Relations/Recruitment
the opportunity to intern. One student even commented that she had
gone to an information session at the university she was planning on
attending on how to get into the post-graduate program of study she
was interested in. The moderator of the session went through a list of
things to concentrate on doing and told the group that it was ok to
wait until their sophomore year of college to start working on those
items. This young lady commented that she had already accom-
plished everything on the list and was only a senior in high school.

Pres is surrounded by boundless opportunity. Our downtown
location allows Pres girls to experience the business and cultural
aspects in the heart of Louisville. Pres students walk or take the
trolley to many educational or interesting venues including: Actors
Theatre, Brown Theatre, Cathedral of the Assumption, Courier
Journal, Filson Club, Fourth Street Live, Glassworks, Hall of Justice,
Kentucky Center for the Arts, Louisville Slugger Museum, Main
Public Library, Norton Hospital, Science Museum, Speed Museum,
and the YMCA. Being downtown also allows Pres students plenty of
opportunities for easy access to organizations and businesses for
completing volunteer hours, for internship opportunities or for after
school jobs.

Being a Pres Student gives a young woman the power to make things
happen and the courage to follow through with it!
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“It’s All About Presentation… It’s All About Celebration!”

Principal Barbara Wine introduces
school representative Alice Madjani ‘05.

Emily Spencer ‘07 and Carly Jerome ‘07 model the future Pres
Football Team attire.

Pres seniors celebrating
“Independence.”

Pres’ Dance Team getting ready to perform at the Celebration.

Master of ceremonies John Asher,
former and future Pres Dad and
member of Board of Trustees.

Congresswoman Anne Northup
commenting on Pres’ perseverance.

On Tuesday, January 25, 2005
Presentation Academy celebrated
Independence from Spalding
University. Spalding had assumed
ownership of Pres in 1995 after the
Sisters of Charity of Nazareth
decided they could no longer
operate the school. Now, after 174
years Presentation, is an indepen-
dent and self-governing institution.
Anne Northup, Archbishop
Thomas C. Kelly, our Board of
Trustees, SCN President Sister
Shalini D’Souza, former teachers
and principals, alumnae, faculty,
students, and parents all celebrated
that day with a press conference
and reception. All four local TV stations were in attendance as well as
the local print media. John Asher, Vice President of Communications
at Churchill Downs and a member of Pres’ Board of Trustees, was the
master of ceremonies. John spoke of the similarities between Pres
and Churchill Downs. Both were designed by the same architectural
firm, D.X. Murphy and have been fixtures in the Louisville area for
more than 130 years. The Kentucky Derby is America’s longest
continuously running sporting event, and Presentation Academy is
the city’s oldest continuously operating institution. After the formal
portion of the press conference, the students conducted their own
celebration with a futuristic fashion show, a career showcase, and
performances by the dance and step teams.

Another event held prior to the press conference was a prayer service
for the student body on Monday January 24th. Several faculty mem-
bers as well as several alums planned a special service of remem-
brance. Portraying Mother Catherine Spalding, Sister Maria Vincent
Brocato, SCN, told students the story of Pres’ beginning. The students
were then given a copy of a creed that was written by the Class of
1995 and their Pres little sisters from the Class of 1998.
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From Alumnae Association
President Clarice Connelly ‘77

Anniversaries, birthdays, and miracles are
great moments of celebration! This year at
Pres marks the beginning of the celebration
for all of these occasions. January 25 we
celebrated the tenth anniversary of Miracle
Day, the second founding, or rebirth of
Pres when we were a division of Spalding
University. (This was a second connection
with Spalding as well, since the Sisters of
Charity of Nazareth once owned both
schools).

Pres’ spirit surged through the air even as I
walked towards the gym. Students greeted

us, the Prezettes’ songs danced with energy, and students’ energy filled
the gym as they gathered with alums, Board members (Trustees and
Alumnae), and friends.

The official celebration of Pres as an independent Catholic school gave
Pres its third birth, and with it the beginning of the 175th anniversary
plans.

From now until the end of next year, we have many events to celebrate
Pres’ history as the oldest school in Louisville. We are working on a
cookbook and an anniversary book, and events throughout to celebrate
our rich history.

For our anniversary book, please check your files for memorabilia
(Eagle, yearbook, class newsletters, photos) and send us copies. We will
have a book party to return your items to you as we celebrate the
book’s publishing.

Welcome to our 175th celebration!

Pres receives check from sale of
Gallopalooza horse!
Presentation Academy received an Operation Brightside check in
the amount of $500 from the sale of a Gallopalooza horse. Pat
Harrison ‘59 purchased the horse and requested that half of the
proceeds go to her alma mater. Thank you Pat!

Pat Harrison ‘59, Harrison Realty; Barbara Wine ‘67, Principal;
Kathleen Hall ‘57, Leadership Coordinator; Beth Matthingly
Denham ‘83, Executive Director of Advancement; Ruth Hans
‘87, Director of Public Relations/Recruitment pose in front of
the Gallopalooza horse.

In 2006 we will celebrate our 175th anniversary and in order to make this a very
special event we need the help of all of our alumnae and friends. We currently have
2 projects in the works and here is how you can help.

We are in the process of compiling memorabilia for the 175th anniversary book. Our
goal is to have the book available to purchase by November of 2006. Please send us
any items from your years spent at Pres as well as quotes about what Pres meant to
you. All items will be returned and we will even have a book reveal party. If you
would like to help with research or layout design of the book please call 583-5935
ext 109 or e-mail rhans@presentationacademy.org. Please send all memorabilia to:

Presentation Academy
861 S. Fourth St.
Louisville, KY 40203
Attn: 175 yr Book Committee

Send us your favorite recipe, and we will create a very special edition of Pres’
cookbook in honor of the 175th anniversary celebration. We’re working to have this
book ready for Christmas giving. Imagine having favorite recipes from every genera-
tion of PRES’ grads! Please e-mail your recipe to PATRICIA.PEET@ge.com

Deadline for sending items is September 1, 2005

Hey, We Need You! Send Us Memories, Stories and Photos of Pres

Suzanne Hackmiller ’57
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During the 46 years since her graduation from Presentation
Academy, Mari Hammer has distinguished herself as a woman of
service to her family, her community, and her alma mater.

During her 35 years as a teacher at Presentation Academy, Mari has
stretched her students’ minds by giving them far more than the
basics, making the learning process rich and enjoyable. A life-long
learner, Mari has taken advantage of a wide variety of opportuni-
ties to learn more about the world around her, always with a mind
to how she will apply her life’s experiences to her classroom
teaching. She has attended summer institutes on topics ranging

from Aristotle to Islam. She has traveled extensively throughout the United States and
Europe, absorbing the history and culture of the places she visits. Consequently,
students leave her classroom with not only facts, but a broader understanding of our
complex world. A recent Pres graduate who was preparing to head off to college and
face an 8:00 AM history class remarked, “I can only hope that the teacher is half as
good as Mrs. Hammer.”

In addition to teaching World Civilizations, Mari currently serves as Presentation’s
assistant principal. Throughout the lengthy and tiresome process of Presentation’s
separation from Spalding University, she willingly took on additional responsibilities,
doing whatever needed to be done behind the scenes to help guide the school through
this difficult time. Mari is admired by the faculty for her ability to provide positive
guidance and support for their work in the classroom. At end of a long day, she can be
heard playing a farewell song or two on the piano in her office.

Mari leads a well-rounded life. She is a dedicated wife, mother, and grandmother. She
has a wide circle of friends, including a close-knit group of women she met long ago as
a student at Pres. She has served as an active member of the arts community, including
working as an usher at Actor’s Theater. She has spoken to students at Our Lady of
Lourdes and Presentation on the topic of Islam, helping to foster understanding and
acceptance of the Muslim faith in our community.

Mari was honored at a reception held in the Spalding University Drawing Room on
April 21.

Congratulations to Mari Sweeney Hammer ’59!

Previous Alumna
of the Year Winners

1982 – Sr. Dorothy MacDougall, SCN ‘53

1983 – Sharon Meagher Wilber ‘62

1984 – Sr. Ann Miriam, SCN ‘28

1985 – Sr. Lucille Russell, SCN ‘15

1986 – Mary Frances McGarry Lampton ‘59

1987 – Marilynn Hohmann ‘ 57

1988 – N/A

1989 – Lorine Brunner Gruner ‘50

1990 – Mildred Dougherty ‘38

1991 & 1992 – N/A

1993 – Beth Mattingly Denham ‘83

1994 – N/A

1995 – Julie Drisco ll, SCN ‘57

1996 – June Hopewell Merrifield ‘51

1997 – Bekki Jo  Schneider ‘64

1998 – Aggie Hagan Noonan ‘70

1999 – Letty Walter ‘53

2000 – Mary Keene Jefferson ‘79

2001 – Barbara Flanders Wine ‘67

2002 – Sister Miriam Corcoran, SCN ‘41

2003 – Margaret Henry Anderson ‘73

2004 – Kathleen McCabe Keene ‘49

2005 Alumna of the Year- Mari Sweeney Hammer ‘59

Mari with her family; husband Joe, daughter-in-law Wendy and
son Adam.

Paula Samuels, Technology Coordinator; Barbara Wine ‘67,
Principal; Mari Hammer ‘59, Vice Principal and Alumna of the
Year and Dr. Debbie Hall ‘70, Head of the Social Studies
Department pose at the reception.

THE TOWER newsletter can also be read at our website:
www.presentationacademy.org
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1960s
Marita O’Daniel Byrne ’61 welcomed her first grandchild, Ella
Byrne-Cabot, on Sunday, January 23, during the blizzard in
Boston. Ella was born to Marita’s daughter, Bridget, and her
husband Mike Byrne-Cabot. Marita has another daughter,
Maura. Marita works for the Wellesley Public Library and has
been married to Frank Byrne since 1969. This is the second
great-grandchild for Marita’s parents, William and Regina
O’Daniel, who still live in Shively.

Aurelia (Pat)  Latkovki Hensley ’65 and her husband of 14
years Jim are now living in Brandenburg. She is a Housing
Specialist with the Louisville Metro Housing Authority and he
works in maintenance at the Ron Mazzoli Federal Building. She
has three children from a previous marriage. A son, Adam, lives
in Columbus Ohio. Twin Daughters, Gayle and Shari. Gayle
lives in Louisville with her husband Eric and they have one son,
Jackson who is 3 years old. Shari and her husband Ryan live in
Lee’s Summit, Missouri and just had their first child Hannah
Elizabeth born March 16.

Sherry Whitlow Emery ‘62 was recently name “classified
employee of the year” in the New Albany-Floyd County school
system. She currently works as a media aide in the library at
Hazelwood Middle School in New Albany. She and her
husband, Jim, have been married 41 years and have two sons
Scott and Eric.

1970s
Barbara O’Daniel-Munger ’72 appeared in the Kentucky Opera
production of Madame Butterfly at the Kentucky Center for the
Arts on March 18-20. She has sung in previous opera
productions, as well as with Music Theatre Louisville, Derby
Dinner Playhouse, and other venues out of state. She has
studied voice with Marilyn Mims, Ferenz Gall, Walter Farrell,
and Debbie King-Raque. Barbara is currently a cantor for St.
Agnes parish, and has served in that capacity in many other
churches in Louisville, including the Cathedral of the
Assumption and Holy Spirit. She and her husband Rick, who is
also a performer have two children, a son Liam who was
featured in Pres’ fall 2004 production of “Bye, Bye Birdie”; and a
daughter Brenna. Barbara works as an administrative assistant to
the Chief of the Division of Cardiology with the University of
Louisville School of Medicine, Dr. Roberto Bolli.

1980s
Jane Walsh ’85 is the Executive Director of the Louisville
Metropolitan Housing Coalition.

Laura Probus ’88 and other members of her family organized a
non-profit organization,  “Janet’s Helpers”, in honor of her
mother Janet Probus who passed away in 2001. Janet’s Helpers
was formed to help needy Appalachian children and patients at
Hospice & Palliative Care of Louisville. Students at Presentation
and DeSales collected items including money, food, clothing,

personal products and toys to be sent to these very needy
people. Laura is the junior/senior Dean of Students at DeSales.

Jennifer Black Hans ’88 recently joined the Office of Kentucky
Attorney General Greg Stumbo. Jennifer is a 1995 graduate of
the University of Louisville’s Louis D. Brandeis School of Law.
Prior to her recent appointment as Special Attorney to OAG, she
served as an Assistant County Attorney for the Jefferson County
Attorney’s office and as staff attorney to the Kentucky Registry of
Election Finance. Jennifer and her husband Joe are the proud
parents of Cooper Hans, who just turned 3 years old.

Beth James Lovins ’88 was recently hired as the Director of
Development for the Blue Apple Players. She has two nieces that
currently attend Pres, Katrina James ’08 and Samantha James ’08 and
her niece Rachel James is an incoming freshman Class of 2009.

1990s
Suzanne Meers ’93 married her long-time friend, Brian
Waldner, on September 18, 2004 at St. Agnes Catholic Church.
They are currently living in Athens, Georgia with their 5 furry
children (4cats and 1 dog) while she is working on her Ph.D.
Suzanne is finishing her Animal Nutrition work and Brian is
Director of Products and Purchasing at a metal stamping
company.

Jeni Gamble ’93 is the Director of Indiana Services for The
Center for Women and Families and an employee there since
1998. She received her Bachelor’s degree from the University of
Kentucky in 1997, her Master’s of Social Work from the
University of Louisville in 2002, and is currently pursuing a
Ph.D. in Social Work from the University of Louisville.

Tamiko  Scott Jorner ’90  married Gregory Jorner in 2002. They
are the proud parents of a son, Gregory, born in 2003. Tamiko
was recently promoted to Sergeant at Metro Corrections.

Moira Ryan ’97 has joined the Blue Apple Players as marketing
associate.

2000s
Pamela Mattei ’00 was one of forty designers chosen for the
Kentucky Psychological Association Foundation’s “Heads Up
Kentucky!” an innovative public education/public art project in
Louisville. Pamela will be working on a 2’ by 3’ fiberglass head
throughout the month of April. Pamela’s design, No One Plays
with a Full Deck, will feature a deck of playing cards face up,
however one of the 52 cards will be missing. The missing card is
a metaphor for our uniqueness. It symbolizes that which makes
each of us different from everyone else in the world. The
completed heads will go on exhibit at the Kentucky Museum of
Art and Craft June 10th through July 3rd.

Anna Catherine Marshall ’00 married Corey James Workman
on Saturday April 30, 2005 at Church of the Epiphany with a
reception at Kye’s II. They are both graduates of the University
of Kentucky School of Engineering. Anna works for UPS and
Corey works for Humana Inc.
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The following are letters received from our alumnae about how the
four years they spent at Presentation Academy prepared them for
college and beyond. If you would like to share your thoughts on Pres
preparing you for the future, please send to Presentation Academy,
861 S. Fourth St., Louisville, KY 40203, Attn: Ruth Hans or e-mail
rhans@presentationacademy.org.

I just wanted to write and say hello and thank you. In the past 3 or 4
months, I have been given a lot of really neat opportunities here at UGA.

I am doing great here. The town of Athens is beautiful. I have been
working in a research lab for almost 2 years now and have really
developed a love for science. I’m studying Hirano bodies, which are
protein aggregations found in the brain cells of people who have died
from neurodegenerative diseases. At the end of this semester, I will
present this work at a symposium on campus. I also worked at Emory
this summer doing research on how different toxins block sodium
channels. I will be presenting this work at the National Undergraduate
Research Conference in Virginia. Because of all my lab work, I was
nominated as one of 4 students at UGA to apply to the national Barry
S. Goldwater scholarship for excellence in science research.

On a non-science note, I will be living in Spain this summer, study-
ing Spanish at the University of Valencia. Also I was just awarded a
scholarship, which will pay for my remaining two years at UGA, pay
for Spain this summer, and send me on three other international
trips. I cannot even begin to tell you how excited I am!

Anyhow, I wanted to tell you all about these things that have hap-
pened to me recently because I know that all of you have taught me
many lessons that my current success is based on. I’ve always felt that
you believed in my future, and that kind of support has put me where

I am today. I heard we have
become independent from
Spalding, which is really
exciting. Thank you again
for everything. All of you
have touched my academic
career in a special way.

Excerpt from a letter sent by
Caelin Cubenes, Class of

2003

Being back at Pres Saturday evening for the Class of  ’84 twenty-year
reunion reminded me how important Presentation was in my life.
Being a “Pres girl” played a huge role in making me who I am today.
I hope the school will be around to give future generations of girls
the opportunity to have that experience.

Excerpt from an e-mail sent from Kristen Beck, Class of 1984

We are using genetically engineered herpes simplex viruses to inject
directly into brain tumors. I give a lecture each year to graduate
students as to the utility of these viruses and summarize the clinical
trials as well. Pres’ former science teacher Mrs. Mitchell was my
inspiration to go into science. I owe Pres and her teachers so much,
and would love a chance to repay her for all she has done for me by
motivating other young women to pursue their dreams.

Excerpt from an e-mail sent by Jackie Parker, Ph.D., Class of 1981

I am so proud to have graduated from Pres. It was the happiest four
years of my young life and I carry fond memories to this day.
Lifelong friendships were formed and memories of many of the
teachers will always be with me.

My education at Pres affected every facet of my life and I am grateful
to all who were involved. Thanks for the memories.

Excerpt from a letter sent by Linda Cook Salazar, Class of 1966

I just finished reading the Summer 2004 edition of The Tower. I would
like to commend those who contributed to the new format. Each time
I receive a copy of The Tower it brings back so many cherished
memories, feelings of connection, and a strong sense of pride. I
graduated from Pres in ’64. When I read the comments of Lindsey
Willett, Miss Presentation for 2004, I could echo 40 years later that the
lessons, principles, and values I began developing as a student at Pres
have continued to motivate, guide, and touch my life. I graduated
from Ohio State University and Indiana University. While I highly
value my degrees, the experiences in both of these well-respected
places of higher education did not affect me as a whole person. I was
challenged intellectually and academically to do my best, but who I
was as a person was not of particular concern to others.

There is something to be said for the ability of smaller places of educa-
tion and formation to provide a more intimate atmosphere that allows
for the individual person to be noticed and honored, with all their gifts,
quirks, and needs. But an atmosphere that fosters connection and the
valuing of the person is not imbedded in beautiful atriums, high tech
computer labs, or high class lounges. I cannot tell you today the name of
anyone in the state universities with whom I studied. But I recognize the
name of nearly every classmate from Pres, and I lift them in thought and
prayer when I see that they have lost someone.

I feel connected to Pres, not just as an alumnus, but also as part of a
community of women who are committed to integrity, to valuing the
good in others, and to service. I see this reflected in the accomplish-
ments and bio sketches reflected in the newsletter. Thank you for
continuing to publish The Tower, as it gives me a way to remember
the strength of my roots, and to encourage the goodness and princi-
pals that are so expressive of the Pres spirit.

As a pastoral counselor and therapist I frequently sit with people who
lack or are yearning to establish roots that will bring energy, motiva-
tion, passion, and meaning. Remembering my roots allows me to
draw from a well far deeper than myself and to hold their hope until
they can claim it for themselves. Thank you.

Excerpt from an e-mail sent by Penny State Zimmerman, Class of 1964

My experience at Pres empowered me with self
esteem and fearlessness I needed to succeed in
college. I am still using lessons learned from
high school in medical school to stand up for
myself and my ideas with conviction. The great
thing about Presentation is that young women
can learn to be confident in an environment that
fosters having that far-fetched great idea or
reaching for what might be an unreachable goal.

Excerpt from an e-mail sent by Paige Nealy, Class of 2000
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Abby Stocker ‘00 - Assistant
Softball Coach and currently in

Medical School at UofL.

REUNIONSREUNIONS
The Class of 1955 is planning their fifty-year reunion with
a tour of Pres and dinner at the Galt House on October 15.
They are trying to locate the following class members:
Mildred Heffernan, Elsie Hertweck Keith, Angela Isert
Lockerby, Margaret Kruer, Eleanor Lustig, Jeanette
McDonald Warren, Doreena O’Lien, Anita Sheeley, Nora
Slack Dorsey, and Clara Wilson Borders.  For information
please contact: Carol Moch Baines, (502) 491-1420 or e-
mail Bainescmb@aol.com

The Class of 1965 is planning their forty-year reunion on
June 25th with a tour of Pres and dinner at the University
Club. For information please contact: Diane Becht Butler
at (502) 452-6435.

If anyone is interested in helping plan the thirty-year
reunion for the Class of 1976, please contact M. Barbara
Brown at (502) 243-3205.

Members of the Class of 1980 are in the process of
planning their twenty-five year reunion. They are trying to
locate the following class members: Kim Baker, Karen

Ackerman, Cheryl Powell, Cindy Carroll, Cecilia Reynolds, Clara
Maguire, Karen Hall, Marcia Fairly, Joyce Fields, Sarah Thieman,
Judy Rieber, Lisa Luckey, Melissa Ryan, Pam Glass, Patrice Mudd,
Janice Mulligan, Kathy Munson, Anita Owens, Janet Hulsman,
Rose Seadler, Lisa Shackelford, Kathy Lukenbill, Kim Hays, Mary
Anne Blandford, Mary Thurman, Becky Williams, and Maria
Smythe. For information please contact Laura Veigl Jackson at
(502) 635-7863.

For information on the Class of 1985’s twenty-year reunion, please
contact Angela Queenan Porter at (502) 459-7982.

The Class of 1995 will have their 10-year reunion on July 9th with a
tour of Pres and celebration at Churchill Downs. For more
information please contact Lee Westfall at (502) 935-5545.

The Class of 2000 is planning their 5-year reunion. For more
information please contact Morgan Darby at
mdarby@compact.org or (401) 270-5564.

If you are interested in helping to plan your class reunion, please
contact the Alumnae Office at (502) 583-5935, ext. 105.

Alumnae gather for the 2005 Alumnae Softball Night.
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IN MEMORIAM
The Presentation Academy community joins our graduates and their

families in prayerful remembrance.

November 6, 2004- April 11, 2005

PRESENTATION
GRADUATES:
Eleanor O’Hearn Dale ’65

(April, 2003)
Mildred Forsee O’Hearn ’31
Mary Frances Vogelsburg

Ruckriegel ’61
Brenda French Behr ’63
Joann Sutton Gosnell ’45
Mary Jane Duvall Hatfield ’43
Flora Ringenburg Douglas ’34
Jane Muckenfus Pohl ’39
Helen Dwyer Wetherby ’25
Janeal Thomas Stickler ’67
Mary White Henry ’47
Sister Josephine Cecil, SCN ’41
Mary Helen Sheridan ’54
Alice Bittner Eirk ’27
Jenny M. Jones ’02
Lena Fowler Kinsella ’34
Joy Collard Schmitt ’47
Carolyn Fedler Gleason ’29
Kitty Russell Schulz ’55

HUSBAND OF:
Jean Ruddy Coots ’43
Kathryne Schweitzer Esselburn

’62
Virginia Luvisi Burch ’42
Joan Jackson Nold ’50
Elizabeth Watkins Waldron

’85
Donna Marstiller Liebert ’60
Ellen Eldridge Nord ’63
Margaret Hamilton Dooley

Blaufuss ’41
Anna Marie Hager Miller ’58
Sarah Botto Westerfield ’42
Angela McCubbins Keith ‘66

SON OF:
Diane Driscoll O’Connell ’59
Patricia Wagner McIntyre ’56

DAUGHTER OF:
Jo Ann Rumford Jones ’68

FATHER OF:
Roseann Oswald McGrath ’76
Cecilia Oswald Lawson ’86
Carol Sorensen Van Dusen

’64
Colleen Sorensen Buttes ’66
Tina Oswald Paul ’78
Rebecca Oswald Bosse ’79
Janet Held Payne ’59
Linda Nold Reynolds ’76
Laura Nold Wilson ’77
Teresa Nold Martin ’85
Donna Kleier Barrett ’67
Donna Gohmann Bates ’66
Virginia Gohmann Hess ’71
Denise Gohmann Vish ’72
Nancy Hiemer Swann ’61
Valarie Wafzig Westbay ’79
Robin Hattemer ’82
Sherry Alvey Hammonds ’59
Debra Alvey Vitale ’71
Maggie Shrader Sasher ’65
Jody Nord Schaefer ’84
Jenny Nord Martin ’89
Mary Carol Kaufling Kelly ’73
Karen Kaufling Block ’84
Sherry Whitlow Emery ’62
Vinda Holthouser Harned ’66
Fay Holthouser Whitted ’82
Kate Sternberg Trabue ’70
Janet Tabb Wimsatt ’67
Theresa Lenahan-Downs ’80

MOTHER OF:
Challon O’Hearn Roberts ’58
Kate O’Hearn Farrell ’66
Constance M. O’Hearn ’68
Linda Grant Powell ’57
JudyGrant Deas ’61
Sharon Grant ’60
Donna Grant Mercer ’64
Barbara Vonderhaar Reynolds

’68
Frances Vonderhaar Winrich

’69

Jean Fortwengler ’60
Mary Jo Fortwengler Ridenour

’63
Bonne Brotzge Chreste ’61

(Oct., 2004)
Alice Hugh Brown ’59
Rita Elsner Hettinger ’64
Mary Leigh McGill Bambarger

’66
Kathy McGill Kleinhelter ’74
Betty Lally Cassady ’57
Mary Jane Lally Baron ’63
Linda Klotter ’68
Leslie Wright Herbert ’83
Patti Jo Siewert Tucker ’73
Sherran Mills ’58
Sallye Crawford Crace ’68
Kathleen Coke Hans ’68
Ann Gilligan Grant ’57
Sister Betty Blandford, SCN ’63
Susan Dresing Zimmerman

’81
Joetta Carpenter Davis ’73
Mary Melloan Embry ’64
Julie Forst Doll ’76
Lois Forkey Yates ’49
Linda Domeck Cambron ’65
Mary Ann Spoelker Mudd ’54
Lois Gale Domeck Lawson-

Gray ’69
Rose Marie Kinsella Lege’ 55
Loretta Kinsella Cox ’57
Doris Allgeier Hartlage ’64
Kathleen King Ferriell ’68
Marilyn Gardner Perry ’66
Anita Gardner Burnett ’68
Mary Brownfield Alvey ’51
Patricia Brownfield Lousteau

’46
Mary Jo Bohn McIntyre ’79
Patricia Pank Hackmiller ’57
Miriam Pank Gravatte ’63
Karen Schulz Yates ’79
Terri Schulz Metzler ’75

BROTHER OF:
Karen O’Connell Ware ’91
Miriam O’Toole Holmes ’48
Mary Lichtefeld Duvall ’42
Jo Ann Lichtefeld Livers ’57
Catherine Bosco Joseph ’42
Patricia Sivori Turner ’58
Jo Ann Recktenwald Becht

’52
Elise Recktenwald Powell ’62
Kathy Recktenwald Frye ’68
Maria D. Kute ’98
Betty Daub Ryan ’59
Ann Owens ’58
Katherine Greulich Minton

’49

SISTER OF:
Martha Welsh Eisner ’63
Challon O’Hearn Roberts ’58
Kate O’Hearn Farrell ’66
Constance M. O’Hearn ’68
Sister Ann Carol Mann, SCN

’56
Eileen Savage Jancarz ’68
Betty Henry Schwartzel ’42
Ruth Fiedler Schwartzel ’37
Rita Sheridan Smith ’48
Shannon Sheridan Willman

’57
Martha Higgins Shipe ’41
Sister Martha Belke, S.L. ’45
Carolyn Belke Dicken ’50
Evelyn Kinney Zehnder ’48
Martha Timperman Kelsey

’64
Shirley Hieatt Evans ’50
Johnnie Mae Rodgers Sullivan

’33
June Collard Butte ’50
Sister Mary Fedler, SCN ’28
Loretta Fedler Sauer ’34
Sister Louellyn Russell, SCN

’50
Sarah Russell Smith ’53
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SILENT AUCTION ITEMS NEEDED

FOR TOWER AWARDS
The Tower Awards Committee is in search of dona-
tions such as trips, condominium timeshares, bed
and breakfast packages, golf items, or other luxury
items.  Would you or your company be able to help
the committee secure such items?  Contact Shirley
Taylor Reiss, ’50, at (502) 893-2082.

Presentation Academy challenges young women to develop their greatest potential as leaders in a
global society. Since 1995, Presentation has offered an innovative leadership program-layered with
traditional curriculum. Freshmen and sophomores identify and develop individual leadership skills
during their regular classes. Then, as juniors and seniors, students focus on team leadership skills.

Leadership skills are integrated into every academic course at Presentation with a continuing empha-
sis on leadership skills in key areas: ethics and values, planning, decision-making, communication,
problem solving, goal setting, and team building. These skills are further enhanced by the opportu-
nity for students to play key roles on leadership committees to plan, organize, and present seminars
and programs

The Presentation Academy leadership curriculum includes a series of special leadership sessions for
all grade levels. Led by a faculty moderator and limited to 12-15 students, these interactive focus
sessions provide opportunities for small groups to look at ways to apply core leadership skills in
academic work, school activities and beyond.

Freshmen are given the opportunity to learn about different careers by attending leadership sessions throughout the year. Professionals come to
Pres and speak to freshmen about their experiences in the business world.

 Sophomores and juniors can shadow professionals in three different careers of interest. Following
their shadowing experience, they have the opportunity for mentoring in one. Some of the careers
students have shadowed include: pet therapy, marine biologist, attorney, set construction, photogra-
pher, pharmacist, advertising, pediatric physical therapy, physical therapy, pediatrician, teacher,
deputy mayor, political activist, air force, pediatric/psych nurse, veterinarian, news anchor/reporter,
sports nutritionist, neonatal nurse, and video journalist.

Seniors can intern in a chosen career and gain high school credit. Some of the careers students have
interned in include: Office of International Affairs with Metro Government, equine veterinarian,
journalism/photojournalism with Today’s Women, marketing/advertising with Creative Alliance,
pediatric physical therapy at Kosair Children’s Hospital, patient simulation program at U of L
medical school, speech therapy at Frazier Rehab, neonatal nursing at Baptist Hospital East, chemical
engineering at ZeoChem, radiology at Baptist Hospital East, counseling/social work with Jefferson
County Drug Court Program, Ballet with the Louisville Ballet, and environmental planning with
Metro Government.

Clare Nguyen ‘05 interning at
Today’s Woman Magazine.

Senior Jean Dolan interned with
Natalie Renfrow, DPT at Kosair
Children’s Rehab Services at Kosair
Children’s Hospital.

•  Save the Date  •

Tower Awards

Thursday October
27, 2005

Galt House Hotel
Grand Ballroom Tower Awards Raffle

Handmade quilt to be given away at

Tower Awards dinner and silent auction.

Thursday, October 27, 2005

$ 5.00 per share
Contact the Advancement Office, 583-5935, ext. 103

Tower Awards Raffle
Handmade quilt to be given away at

Tower Awards dinner and silent auction.

Thursday, October 27, 2005

$ 5.00 per share
Contact the Advancement Office, 583-5935, ext. 103
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Research data from the National Center for Education Statistics reveals that choos-
ing a school is one of the most important decisions a parent must make. Parents
who choose private/Catholic schools do so for several reasons: quality academics; a
safe and orderly environment; they want their children immersed in moral and
ethical values and in a school that promotes religious and spiritual values.

Statistics indicate that Catholic school students:

1. Perform better on standardized tests than their counterparts.

2. Go on to college at a 90% rate compared to 66% of public school graduates.

3. Students from low socioeconomic backgrounds are three times as likely to
complete a bachelor’s degree than comparable public school students, which
helps break the poverty cycle.

4. Are racially, ethnically, and economically diverse: 23% are non-caucasian and 28% come from families with annual incomes under $50,000.

5. Are 50% more likely to take advanced placement classes or international courses in math and science.

6. Participate more in community service than public school students.

7. Students who complete at least 8th grade in a Catholic/private school are twice as likely to complete a bachelor’s degree by their mid-twenties.

8. Are significantly more likely than others to feel safe and be safe in their school.

Sr Miriam with scholarship winner Emily Ott ‘08.

Sr Miriam, SCN and Mary Pousardien, first lay
teacher at Presentation Academy.

Alumnae and friends gather for Sr. Miriam’s reception.

The recipient of this year’s Sister Miriam Corcoran, SCN Endowed Scholarship is
Emily Ott. Emily is the daughter of Rebecca Ott. She is a member of Northside
Christian Church and attended Hazelwood Middle School in New Albany, Indiana.

Emily was selected from a group of twenty-eight freshmen that applied for the
scholarship. The scholarship is based on merit, character, behavior, academic stand-
ing, and financial need. The students must write a 300-500 word essay on a topic
concerning Presentation.

A group of 1963 Pres graduates established the scholarship as a way to say “thank
you” to the nurturing spirit of Sister Miriam and Presentation. Sister Miriam was
honored at a reception held at Presentation Academy on April 19.

Freshman Awarded Sister Miriam Corcoran, SCN Scholarship
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The times, they are a changin’, especially in the Presentation Academy Science

Department.  Science students use a variety of technological tools, including laptop

and desktop computers, Vernier interface devices, and pocket PC’s to enhance their

learning.

During a recent experiment involving gas laws, Debbie Vice’s chemistry students

used Vernier LabPro interfaces with probes to measure air pressure in a syringe, then

transmitted their data directly into laptop computers to analyze the relationship

between pressure and volume.  In Sandy Schroerlucke’s Physical Science classes,

students used an online roller coaster simulator to investigate the physics of roller

coasters, then designed their own roller coasters and tested them in class.

One of the exciting new developments this year is a pocket PC program being

piloted with Jamie Beach’s 8th-period Biology class.  Students use the pocket PC’s

to do internet research, to organize data in Excel spreadsheets, and to type assign-

ments.  They then “beam” their work to the teacher for grading.

The pilot program has been an overwhelming success, according to teacher Jamie Beach, who has seen improvements in her

students’ test scores, behavior, self-esteem, and overall level of engagement in class activities since the program’s inception in

January.  According to freshman Heather Smith, a participant in the program, “The pocket PC’s are helpful with organization

because it’s harder to lose a PC than it is to lose a piece of paper.”  Paige Medley adds, “The pocket PC’s really helped with

classwork and research.”  Mrs. Beach hopes to secure the necessary funding to expand the program to other science classes in

the near future.

TECHNOLOGY:  “It’s Not Just About Computers Anymore”
Digital Photo & Video Class Brings out Students’ Creativity

Clare Nguyen’s photograph captures Emily

Wilcox at work during a class “photo walk.”

From Probes to PC’s:  Science Students use a Variety of Tools

Students in the new Digital Photo & Video class are learning that

technology and creativity can go hand-in-hand.  Whether the students

are editing their digital photos in Photoshop Elements or their digital

videos in Windows Movie Maker, creativity plays a role in every

assignment for this class.

Students have proven themselves to be up to the task, producing a

variety of creative pieces:  morphed photos of Presentation faculty

members, the cover of the Presentation Academy Spring Concert

program, a music video, and virtual tours of the school for the

Presentation website, to name just a few.

Senior Meredith Spann, who plans to pursue a career in graphic

design, has particularly enjoyed the video portion of the class.  She

has had an opportunity to “learn about the behind-the-scenes stuff

that movie makers do.”  She and junior Kristen Holland created a

video for the school website in which they

featured the class photos hanging in the halls of

Presentation.  They included interviews with

some of the current Presentation teachers who

are also alumnae.  She says she enjoys assign-

ments such as this, because “you’re learning,

but you’re also helping the school.”

Check out the students’ work on the Future

Toppers page of the Presentation website:

www.presentationacademy.org/future

toppers.htm .

Mrs. Vice helps chemistry students Maria

Kennedy and Jessica Bellamy investigate

Boyle’s Law with a Vernier interface device

and a laptop computer.

Ms. Hackmiller has an

extreme makeover,

complements of Tiffany

Dillander.

Technology Tidbits

Presentation provides a

weekly e-mail update for

parents.

Students’ grades are

posted to Presentation’s

website every 3 weeks.

Presentation is imple-

menting the iSafe internet

safety training curriculum

for faculty, students, and

parents.

Students in the Web

Design class create pages

for Presentation’s website.

Students from the Applied

Technology class use

Adobe PageMaker to do

the layout for the monthly

Principal’s Newsletter.

Every Presentation

teacher has a laptop

computer with wireless

internet access.

�

�

�

�

�

�

Technology Committee Members:  Paula Samuels, Presentation Academy Technology Coordinator • Mari Hammer, Presentation Academy Assistant Principal • Julia Foree,
Presentation Academy Media Specialist • Sr. Anna O’Connor, Presentation Academy Theology Teacher • Debbie Vice, Presentation Academy Science Teacher • Thayne Trotter,
Presentation Academy English Teacher • Donna Brown, Archdiocese of Louisville Technology Curriculum Consultant • Gale Vessels, VP - Internal Audit & Information Security,

Kentucky Lottery Corporation • Sue Ratkowski, Systems Manager - Transportation Technology Group, UPS • Steve Gott, Senior LAN Support Specialist, ADP
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CALLING ALL TOPPERS!
2005 Phonathon

Over $40,000 pledged for Phonathon 2005!
This included 1,093 donors!  Proceeds from the Phonathon support financial aid.  Your gift makes a
difference in the life of a young woman attending Presentation Academy.

Special thanks are extended to Therese Crumes ‘75, Vice President, Stockyards Bank & Trust Company, for
graciously allowing us to use the banking facilities to make telephone calls.

Your ongoing support allows Pres to continue offering financial assistance to our students.  Nearly 1/3 of our
students depend on some level of financial support to complete their education.

If you have not had an opportunity to make your gift to the 2005 Phonathon it is NOT too late!  Please
contact Beth Mattingly Denham ‘83 Executive Director of Advancement  at (502) 583-5935 extension 103
or mail your check and mark it “Phonathon.”

Thank you to the nearly 100 volunteers who assisted with the 2005 Phonathon!

Mary Henry (parent)
Therese Crumes ‘75
Ann Stein (parent)
Lauren Darrow ‘07
Ann Triplett ‘65
Rachel Owens ‘07
Jennifer Hans ‘88
Kaitlin Mulloy ‘08
Kelly Geary ‘81
Addie White ‘08
Lena Geary ‘07

Alex McConnell ‘08
Peggy Black ’75
Lisa Willis ‘08
Mary Margaret Mulvihill

‘60
Michelle O’Bryan ‘06
Aggie Noonan ‘70
Rachel Fox ‘08
Brenda Hyatt ‘83
Tiffany Vogt ‘07
Laura Wagner ‘89
Michelle O’Bryan ‘06
Kevin Maguire (parent)
Linsey Schmaltz ‘07
Ceci Maguire ‘71
Melissa Hall ‘07
Terry Lewis ‘74
Katie Mills ‘07
Gary Householder

(faculty)
Chelsea King ‘06
Ruth Hans ‘87
Kathriena Greenwell ‘08
Patsy Dunagan ‘66
Kristen Holland ‘06
Mary Mattingly (staff)
Jessica Senn ‘06

Michelle Hall ‘74
Aly Ryan ‘06
Kathy Marshall ‘65
Cathy Shoemaker ‘64
Pat Peet ‘64
Michele Payne ‘07
Karen Blair ‘77
Sue Nilest (parent)
Jeanne Denny ‘53
Mary Nelson (parent)
Marty Hanka ‘66
Jackie Humphreys

(parent)
Jamie Beach ‘80

Pam Pike ‘79
Carole Baines ‘55
Kathy Wood (parent)
Dorreen McConnell

(parent)
Clarice Connelly ‘77
LeeAnn Ferguson (staff)
Chelsea King ‘06
Eileen Dolan ‘08
Jeni Gamble ‘93
Jean Dolan ‘05
Diane Butler ‘65
Mary Luke Noonan ‘05
Susan Nash (parent)
Caitlin Maguire ‘08
John Wilcox (parent)
Alden Krausse ‘07
Marilyn Belak (parent)
Erika Smith ‘07
Beth Bergeron ‘65
Katrina James ‘08
Judy Hayes (faculty)
Nikki Miles ‘06
Charlene Chudacoff ‘06
Tanessa Gentry ‘06
Cynthia Brown ‘08

Kathriena Greenwell ‘08

Brittany McGarry ‘05
Olivia Lynch ‘08
Danielle Terry ‘06
Greta Coomes ‘08
Antwanette Rondo ‘06
Carol Cox ‘75
Kathleen Hall ‘57
Sarah Cox ‘07

Vicki Sutton (parent)
Sue Jacobi ‘07
Patty Monks (parent)
Alice Marie Ewals ‘07
Renee Netherton ‘06
Emily Logsdon ‘06

Clarice Connelly ‘77

Danielle Terry ‘06

Michelle O’Bryan ‘06

Jean Dolan ‘05



July 14, 2005

Fuzzy Zoeller’s
Covered Bridge Golf Club

1:00 p.m. Shotgun
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The Third Annual Julia Vissing Golf Benefit and Auction
(Proceeds to benefit the Julia Vissing Scholarship Fund at Presentation Academy.)

Julia’s memory lives on in the halls of her alma mater, Presentation Academy. There are over sixteen
young ladies attending this wonderful school with a scholarship in Julia’s name.

July 14, 2005

Fuzzy Zoeller’s
Covered Bridge Golf Club

1:00 p.m. Shotgun

$150.00 per individual entry       $600.00 per team of four

Entry fee will include:

Green’s Fee and Cart • Dinner • Gift Item • Gift Certificates • Special Events • Drink Tickets • Trophies

Bring your own team of four or come as a twosome or single and we will match you up with a team.
Enter soon! Field limited to first 144 paid entries.

Silent Auction will continue throughout the day with the live auction beginning after dinner.

Team Entry:

1. _________________________________________________

2. _________________________________________________

3. _________________________________________________

4. _________________________________________________

Net Scramble

Hole Sponsor $100.00 _____________

Green Sponsor $100.00 ____________

Donation Amount $ _______________

A portion of the proceeds will be tax deductible.

Please make check payable to:  The Julia Vissing Scholarship Fund
Send to: Nancy Hughes

12402 Hummingbird Way
Sellersburg, Indiana  47172

For more information please telephone:
Nancy Hughes – Home: 812-246-6578   •   Cell: 502-773-2908

e-mail:  nvhughes03@msn.com   •   v.dodge@insightbb.com
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The Center for Women and Families named Letitia
‘Letty’ Walter ‘53 a “2005 Women of Distinction” at
their 18th Annual Celebration of Service on Thursday

March 10, 2005. Way to go Letty!

Two former Pres students are members of
The University of Louisville rowing team, they are

Lauren Blalock ‘02 and Audrey Gray ’04.

Twelve students represented Pres at the Kentucky
United Nations Assembly (KUNA) from March 20-22.

They were among over 1,200 teenage delegates
representing over 86 schools from across the state.
The students represented the country of Nicaragua
and spent hours in committees debating proposals

from schools representing other countries. Pres
students researched and developed a proposal, and

designed and constructed a display reflecting Nicara-
gua. Sophomore Paula Cissell was selected to be one
of 17 session leaders, and sophomore Stacie Harris
was one of only 37 students selected as “outstand-

ing speaker” at the convention. Other students
representing Pres were: Sarah Cox, Sarah Domhoff,

Nicki Harris, Sara Klinglesmith, Alex McConnell,
Jamie Mulet, Madalyn Payne, Kaelin Schmidt, Rachel

Thomas, and Melissa Wingfield.

Haylea Sweat ’05 was selected as a “High School
Hero” by Bellarmine University and WLKY-TV.

Haylea was featured in several commercial spots
honoring her achievement.

Jennifer Kennedy ‘03 made it to the top 30 of about
1,000 women at the tryouts for a new MTV reality
show, “Making the Band 3”, produced by P. Diddy.

During her tryouts she was filmed performing
with pop star JoJo.

The Presentation Academy “Prezettes” received a
distinguished rating at the Kentucky Music Educators

Association (KMEA) Festival on Friday March 18,
2005. This rating entitled them to enter the State
Festival on May 12th at The University of Louisville.

Great job girls!

Stephanie Willen ’05 was honored for her exemplary
volunteer service with a President’s Volunteer Service
Award. The award recognizes Americans of all ages
who have volunteered significant amounts of their
time to serve their communities and their country.

Junior Elizabeth Campbell has been selected to
represent Presentation Academy in the National
Council of Teachers of English 2005 Achievement

Awards in Writing Contest.

Pres freshman Kathriena Greenwell placed third in an
essay contest sponsored by the Optimist Club of

Louisville.

Pres junior Mera Corlett won first place in the annual
Right to Life Educational Foundation of KY Regional
Oratory Contest held on Saturday, March 19, 2005.

She advanced to the state competition held on
Saturday April 16 where she placed second.

The University of Kentucky gave sophomore Rachel
Thomas the “Class of Kentucky” award. This award

recognizes top high school sophomores from
around the state. Rachel will be appearing in

TV spots in the fall of 2005.
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Each year in February the Presentation junior class sponsors a lock-in for 8th grade girls that have taken the
placement test at Pres. It is a lot of fun for everyone with food, games and even a talent show. The picture above
shows members of the incoming freshman Class of 2009 enjoying the lock-in.

Seniors Sarah Bell (left) and Jean Dolan (right) sign letters of intent to run cross country and track for Bellarmine University.
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Pres Faculty enjoying the Football and Kickball games.

The Annual Powder Puff Football game between
Juniors and Seniors with the Senior Champs.

The Annual Kickball Tournament between Freshmen and
Sophomores. Freshmen win!

“You can’t touch this!”

Annual Powder Puff Football and Kickball Tournament
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Dear Mr. & Mrs. Wine,

I wanted to take this opportunity to personally thank you for your hospitality and let you know how much I enjoyed my
stay in Louisville. I was very lucky to be able to travel with the team and share all the different events with them and I
enjoyed every one of them. Your school is beautiful and so different from anything we are used to. The entire trip was such a
great experience for all.

On behalf of our team and parents who were able to come, please send out another thank you to everyone involved at your
end. I know we all enjoyed the trip immensely. Your entire community was so welcoming and friendly towards our group and the
barbecue was wonderful! We will remember this trip for years to come and we look forward to seeing you in three years.

Thank you again for
everything and best of luck to
you in the remainder of your
season.

Fondly,

Stacie Crane
Mom and Assistant Coaches Wife

Carmel High School,
Carmel, California

The softball team from Carmel High
School in Carmel, California wearing

Presentation Academy visors and Pres
girls wearing I Love Cali shirts pose for a
picture. Pres invited Carmel to Louisville
to play in the UPS/Pizza Magia Midwest
Catholic Challenge Softball Tournament

held on April 15 and 16.

Softball Team is a Hit!

Bowling team
scores a strike
as 2005
Regional
Champions!
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Visit the
PRES CAMPUS STORE!
Show your Presentation Topper spirit by purchasing
all the latest “PRES” apparel at the campus store.

Parking is available in the parking lot at the corner of 3rd and Breckinridge or at the meters on Breck. Enter thru the
Breckinridge door and someone will be happy to direct you from there. For more information please call 583-5935.

8th • 2:30-4pm
15th • 12-1pm
22nd • 12-1pm & 2:30-4pm
25th • 4-5pm

JUNE
Summer Hours

9th • 11-12pm
13th • 2:30-4pm
27th • 2:30-4pm
29th • 11-12:30pm

JULY
5th • 11-12:30pmAUGUST

Regular store hours after August 15.
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Calendar of Events:

Many thanks to all who helped make the Parent Association
Raffle such a success.  Your generosity helped raise over
$36,000 which will be used on this summer’s major
projects to repair and refurbish our 112-year-old gem of a
building.  Know your money will be used to ensure that our
Pres continues to grace 4th and Breck for many, many years to
come!

Parent Association:
Here’s some tidbits:

We will not be idle this summer!  The Parent Associa-
tion will be spearheading some small projects this summer

such as painting classrooms, building shelves, and installing a
drop ceiling.  Want to join the fun? We promise much laughter
and the feel-good sense of helping Pres.  Dates and time are
being determined so just call Ann Stein, 454-7382 or e-mail
her at gsteinarch@aol.com if you would like to help.

Presentation Academy’s Parent Association is sponsoring a Trivia Night on Saturday, September
18th, at Most Blessed Sacrament’s Cafeteria, 1128 Berry Boulevard. Doors open at 6 pm and
play begins at 7 pm.  Cost is $125 per team with a maximum of 8 players. There will be a total
of 100 questions (10 questions in 10 categories). To reserve your table please call: Barb Kerins
at 636-1804 or Ann Stein at 454-7382.

July 14 Julia Kay Vissing Memorial Golf Scramble

July 26-29 Freshmen Class of 2009 Orientation Session #1

August 2-5 Freshmen Class of 2009 Orientation
Session #2

August 15 First day of school for freshmen

August 16 First day of school for sophomores, juniors
and seniors

August 21 Hall of Fame Inductions 2pm, Presentation’s
Gymnasium

September 5 Labor Day – No classes

September 10 Parent Association Trivia Night, Most Blessed Sacrament Cafeteria

September 23 School Walkathon

September 25 High School Parent Forum 6-8pm, Bellarmine University

October 13-14 Fall Break – No classes

October 21-23 Fall Drama Production

October 27 Tower Awards 6pm Galt House East Grand Ballroom

October 31 Kickoff of Entertainment Book Sales

November 14 Last Day to Purchase Entertainment Books

November 20 Open House for Prospective Students 12-3pm

December 4 Light Up the Tower/Dinner 4-7pm

December 10 High School Placement Test for 8th graders 9-12:30pm
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“It’s All About Beginnings”

PRES LOVES ME!
Remember to contact the Alumnae Office (502-583-5935, ext. 105) if you

have had a new baby or grandbaby so we can send your “Pres loves me” baby bib.

Julia Marie Schreck, Class
of 2022, daughter of

Paula Vincent Schreck ‘93.

Kierstyn Marie Armstrong, grand-daughter
of Linda Fisher Armstrong ‘67 and great

niece of Ann Fisher Howlett ‘54 and
Angela Fisher Allen ‘62.

Isaiah Martel Lopez,
grandson of Linda Cook
Zalazar ‘66.

Lily Grace Kaelin with big sister Allison,
granddaughters of Carol Schmalz Kaelin ‘55.
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Annabelle ’22, daughter
of Lara Wine Uhls ’89 and
granddaughter of Barbara

Flanders Wine ’67.

Kirsten ’15, daughter of Lisa Veigl Swikert ’78, Dara ’16 and
Courtney ’18, daughters of Laura Veigl Jackson ’80 and
Dave Jackson, Varsity Basketball Coach, and Grace ’19,
daughter of Laura McCauley Wagner ’89 and grand-
daughter of Don McCauley, Presentation Board of Trustees.

Caroline ’14, daughter of Lynn Bouchard Edwards ’80, Erin
’11 and Emma ’14, daughters of John and Deidra Asher.

Samantha ’22,
daughter of

Johna Fortener,
Presentation

Theology Chair.

Katie ’20, daughter of Mary
Beth Pape Curtis ‘90 and
granddaughter of Carolyn

Abell Pape ‘63.

Julia ’22, daughter of
Paula Vincent Schreck ’93.

Madison ’09, daughter of
Ruth Hans ’87,

Presentation Public
Relations and

Recruitment Coordinator.

Candice ’11, sister of
Rachael Gott ’04 and

niece of Paula Samuels,
Presentation Technology

Coordinator.

Do you know a “Future Pres Girl?” Bring the coupon below to Presentation Academy and
receive a free “Future Pres Girl” shirt. We have sizes ranging from 6 months - Youth 14/16

Child’s Name__________________________________________________________ Age____________ DOB _________________

Your Name____________________________________________________________ If Graduate, what year? _________________

Address ___________________________________________________________________________________________________

City__________________________________________________________________ State___________ Zip _________________

Comments: _________________________________________________________________________________________________

_________________________________________________________________________________________________________

_________________________________________________________________________________________________________

_________________________________________________________________________________________________________

“It’s All About Our Future Pres Girls!”“It’s All About Our Future Pres Girls!”

“It’s All About Our Future Pres Girls!”“It’s All About Our Future Pres Girls!”
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Father-Daughter Dance; Mother-Daughter Luncheon.

Star Mahoney ‘08 and her father Jerry.

Michelle Hall ‘74 and her daughters Melissa ‘07 and Jenn ‘05.

“It’s All About Our Pres Parents!”“It’s All About Our Pres Parents!”


